
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 28, 2017 2:33:53 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 11:29 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ellen LaRoche

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly urge the OEB to refuse the requested rate increase. Ontario consumers are suffering from
never ending rate increases for an essential service. It's unethical for Hydro One to request yet another
rate increase when their executives are making obscenely high salaries. Through reductions to executive
and management salaries and finding efficiencies within the corporation they could avoid the need to
raise rates. It is unfair to pay salaries significantly over the norm while forcing consumers who have no
other option to foot the bill. If this was a regular company with competition they would not be able to
have this extreme level of dissatisfaction and remain in business.

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



